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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - SENIOR SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT
We are pleased to announce our Student Leadership Team for 2021

This is a wonderful honour and we are sure that you will be happy for those who have been
selected.  

The role of the Student Leadership Team is largely one of providing good example and
encouragement and will include opportunities to represent the student body and College during
the year.  We believe that the 2021 Student Leaders will undertake their roles with passion and
commitment and we congratulate them on their selection to this important position.
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This year due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Commissioning of the Student Leadership Team took
place as a virtual Senior School assembly on Monday 7 September 2020.  Parents had an
opportunity to be part of the occasion via the livestream on THACTV. Thanks to the team who put
this special Assembly together. 

We encourage you to pray for these young people as they assume their positions, along with
encouraging them throughout the year.

We would also like to thank the outgoing team for their leadership over the past year.  It has been
a challenging year for them having to adapt and find new and innovative ways to lead.  We wish
them well as they move towards the end of their schooling life and pursue new opportunities
beyond the HSC.

Mr Roger Young
Deputy Principal - Senior School Student Development
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